










May 12, 2020


President and Members of Council
City Council
 
							RE:  Keep America Beautiful
							         Public Space Recycling Grant


Dear President and Members of Council:
	
	Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public Works, to receive a grant from the Keep America Beautiful Public Space Recycling Grant in the form of 60 Clear Stream special event recycling collection frames with signage frames, 60 cases of 100 bags/case, and 3-transport/storage carts, with a cash value of TEN THOUSAND TWO HUNDRED EIGHTY FIVE ($10,285.00) DOLLARS.	

Your favorable consideration of this proposed Resolution is appreciated.


                                                                                             Sincerely,



                                                                                            Michael Gable, CPRP                 
                                                                                    Director
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